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Welcome to the NOVIO Autumn Term 2018 

newsletter.  

 

On 13th November Novio 

facilitated a ‘Professional Learning Walk’ at 

Barnham School for colleagues from 

mainstream settings, and other professionals. 

This was free opportunity to see how inclusive 

practice is working in a mainstream setting 

with an SSC. Classes were open for 

professionals to visit from 9.30-10.10, and 

from 11.00-12.00. Professionals from 3 

different settings attended the Professional 

Learning Walk. Everyone who attended took 

away very positive messages about inclusive 

practice. 

 

 

NOVIO commissioned a ‘Clicker7’ course at St 

Anthony’s School on 22nd November. This was 

attended by professionals from 3 different 

settings.  

 

 

 

NOVIO commissioned a ‘Play Well’ based on 

Lego Therapy course at St Anthony’s School 

on 11th December. This was attended by 

professionals from 12 different settings.  

www.noviosupport.org  The Novio website 

has had a complete refresh and update. We 

hope you are able to find things more easily 

and like the new layout. All the relevant 

information has been transferred from the old 

website and we have added some new 

information. Please let us know if there is 

anything else we can add from your settings 

point of view. We are always happy to sign 

post and share best practice for Area A. 

The website contains both a Professional 

Portal which you can direct your colleagues 

to, and a Parental Portal which you can direct 

your families to.  

The Local Authority’s ‘Project 3’, aimed at 

developing and supporting children and young 

people with Social, Emotional and Mental 

Health needs has been very successful with 11 

settings participating. The findings have been 

published on the Novio website. Project 3 

contains several anonymous case studies and 

tips for you to take back to your settings.  
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DATES FOR YOUR SETTING TO CONSIDER… 

SPRING TERM 

St Anthony’s School will be 

hosting the Spring Term Professional Learning 

Walk, free and open to all professionals, on 

Monday 28th January 2019, 4:00 – 5:30 pm. 

The focus of this Professional Learning Walk 

will be “autism”, as well as a general overview 

of the school that caters for pupils from 

Reception to year 11.  

 

 

 

Due to the high demand for places from 

settings NOVIO has commissioned another 

“Play Well” course based on Lego Therapy 

held at St Anthony’s school on Tuesday 5th 

February 2019 from 4-5pm.  

 

SUMMER TERM 

Fordwater School will be hosting the 

Summer Term Professional Learning Walk, 

free and open to all professionals, on 

Wednesday 12th June 2019, 4:00 – 5:30 pm.  

The focus of this Professional Learning Walk 

will be “managing physical and emergency 

medical difficulties in the classroom“. This will 

be linked to a sensory curriculum. 

 

 

Novio would like to wish you a very Happy 

Christmas and an enjoyable holiday. We look 

forward to working with you all during future 

events in 2019. 

 


